Dear Sir/Madame

I would like to know if you have considered the impact this redevelopment of 86-100 St Pancras Way will
have on the residents of Bernard Shaw Court of which many are elderly who live direcily opposite.

Firstly I would like to let you know that our bedrooms are direcily opposite so this will mean that the
residents will have to be up by 8am in the morning and listen to noise of the demolition of this property, or
if they can go out until later in the evening when the work has stopped there is also an issue with the height
of the proposed project the new build will tower over our estate blocking out even more natural light, we
already have the trees in front of the property that block out our light.

I don’t suppose you have taken into consideration the impact this will also have on the traffic in the area or
is this something else residents will have to put up with, can you tell me when the demolition of this
property starts what are you going to do about the vermin that will be disturbed or is that going to be our
problem as well.

Will anyone actually take any notice of what the residents of this area have to say or has the plans for this
project already be approved.

Kind regards




